
First Grade 
Supplies 

2019-2020 
  

  
Dear First Grade Family, 

The first grade team is excited about this upcoming 2019-2020 Sabin 
school year.  We are requesting a monetary donation of $45.00. This 
money will be used to purchase supplies needed to be a successful learner 
in each classroom throughout the year. 
 We will collect checks made out to Sabin School on the first day of 
school. Please do not send checks throughout the summer. Remember to 
submit your child’s supply money in an envelope with your child’s name 
clearly printed on the outside. 

Please make sure your child comes with a backpack and optional, but 
highly suggested water bottle each day of school. Thank you for helping; 
your generosity is very much appreciated. Without you, our community 
would not be complete.  Enjoy the summer season with friends and family.  
 
We will see you soon! 
 
Most sincerely, 
  The First Grade Team 
 


